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October 31, 2024 

Rudy Torres 
J-Rude Inc 
1750 Rd. HH 
Lamar, CO 81052 
 
Re: J-Rude Site, Permit No. M-1989-009, Permit Boundary Markers Problem Abated 
 
Dear Mr. Torres: 

On October 24, 2024, the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
corrective action documentation for the following problems identified in the Division’s October 18, 
2024 inspection report: 

 
INSPECTION TOPIC: Signs & Markers 
PROBLEM #2: The affected area boundary markers are missing or incorrectly placed. This is a 
problem for failure to maintain boundary markers around the affected area as required by Rule 
3.1.12(2). 
CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: The operator shall conduct a survey and replace the boundary markers 
in the correct location(s). The operator shall provide proof to the Division that this has been done by 
the corrective action date. Such proof shall be in the form of photo documentation and GPS 
coordinates of the boundary markers. 
CORRECTIVE ACTION STATUS: Abated. The operator provided GPS coordinates of the 
boundary markers at the site, this is supported by the submitted aerial image. 

 
If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me by 
phone at (720) 793-3031, or by email at ursula.armstrong@state.co.us. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Ursula Armstrong 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

 
Cc: 
Amy Eschberger, DRMS 

mailto:ursula.armstrong@state.co.us.

